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From: Eugene Cobey
To: Anne Passarelli; Scott Barber; Theodore Wingfield
Date: 6/29/04 7:43PM
Subject: Fwd: Salem/Hope Creek

Attached is Hub's e-mail to NRC senior management. We have an action item to provide a highlighted
version of the USA and IAT reports.

Ted, come talk to me about how we can accomplish this action item.

Thanks

Gene


